









## **OFFICIAL INVITATION TO EUAFA CC 2025**

## Dear (Rector) Commandants and Commanders,

It is my great honour and pleasure to invite you and an accompanying officer to the prominent event European Air Force Academies Commandants' Conference 2025 (EUAFA CC) held on 29th May 2025 in Dęblin, Poland. You are welcome to join us at this special time as the year 2025 marks both the jubilee celebrations of 100th anniversary of the 'School of Eaglets' and the Polish presidency of the Council of the European Union.

Please be kindly informed that EUAFA CC 2025 will be one of the syndicate discussions during the European Union Military Academies Commandants' Seminar EUMACS 2025, hosted jointly by the Polish Air Force University and the Military University of Technology in May in Poland. The EUAFA CC 2025 held on 29th May in Dęblin will be a great opportunity to discuss, exchange knowledge and ideas concerning issues related to the air force domain, with a great focus on air force education and training, as well as possibilities of cooperation in terms of international academic and military exchanges.

Furthermore, please be notified that EUAFA CC 2025 will be preceded by the **EUAFA Working Group (WG) meeting** held on-line on 29th April 2025 and its intention will be to outline the upcoming EUAFA CC 2025 preparation. Therefore, I would appreciate it if you could please nominate your representative to attend EUAFA WG on-line meeting scheduled in April and if the nominated representative sends confirmation of attending EUAFA WG on-line meeting until 28th March 2025 by contacting our POC: Ms Małgorzata Bernat at the following email address: m.bernat@law.mil.pl.

For more information including the EUAFA CC 2025 agenda, registration process and practical information, please visit the website: https://eumacs2025.law.mil.pl and the official EMILYO website: www.emilyo.eu/mobility-offers-multiplier-events. Please note that there is one registration process for both events (EUMACS 2025 & EUAFA CC 2025).

Therefore, you are kindly asked to register via <a href="https://eumacs2025.law.mil.pl">https://eumacs2025.law.mil.pl</a> until 28th March 2025 please. Should you wish to participate in EUAFA CC 2025, please choose it as a syndicate discussion during the registration. If you have any questions regarding the registration process or the event itself, please do not hesitate to contact our POC.

I am very much looking forward to hosting you in Deblin!

Yours faithfully

Rector-Commandant Polish Air Force University

Brig. Gen. Pilot Krzysztof Cur, Ph.D., Eng.

lat Szkoły Orląt

R.S.V.P. 28th March 2025 via https://eumacs2025.law.mil.pl